
What You Are Observing In The . . . . 
 

 

 

GREEN ROOM 
 

 

 

Trays of ballots that have been sorted into precinct order 

arrive in this room for secure storage. 

 

The trays are placed on a cart.  Each cart represents a single 

precinct.  

 

The Green Room team rechecks the ballots to ensure they 

are in the proper precinct box. 

 

Ballots are held in this secure area until the opening board 

process begins up to 7-days prior to Election Day (E-7).   

 

Once we are at E-7, the Green Room personnel begin to 

move the ballots to the Basement Room teams where the 

actual ballot is separated from the envelope and processed.   
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